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Ratsénhaienhs Harry Rice on 
medical leave 

For immediate release 

(Kahnawake – 5, Ohiarí:ha/June 2023) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to inform the community that 
Ratsénhaienhs Harry Rice has been ordered to take medical 
leave due to a sports related injury, effective Friday, June 2nd, for 
a time-period yet to be determined. 

An update on his expected return to work will be issued to the 
community once the date is confirmed. 

In the interim, his role and responsibilities as the Portfolio Lead 
for Education will be assumed by Ratsénhaienhs Ross Montour, 
while the Community Social Supports Portfolio will be handled by 
Ratsénhaienhs Lindsay LeBorgne.  

The MCK wishes Harry a quick recovery. 
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